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exchanges, embassies of the future, and
contingency resource planning.

On July 24, from 8:30–12 p.m., the
Commission will continue its
examination of these issues and will
meet with Senator and former Secretary
of State Edmund Muskie.
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
Please call Betty Hayes, (202) 619–4468,
if you are interested in attending the
meeting. Space is limited.

Dated: July 19, 1995.
Cathy Brown,
Management Analyst, Alternate Federal
Register Liaison.
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